INSTRUCTOR COMMITTEE AGENDA 2017 MEETING

Committee Members Present:

Brett Seibert, Steve Schultz, Tim Miles, Don Currie, Jason Miller, Tom Sweeney, Adam Blair, Lori Hartmann, Anne Mauro, Joe Scull (non-member attendee: Russ Arnold)

Brett Seibert invited discussion and a motion to approve the 2016 minutes. A motion was made by Steve Schultz to accept minutes of 2016 and was seconded by Tom Sweeney. Motion was approved by voice vote.

Don Currie presented report of the state of the program for 2016.

A suggestion was made by Anne Mauro that we reach out to and market the Scholastic Program to youth shooting organizations. We should offer to train their instructors with the Scholastic Course and possibly the CRSO Course. Suggested points of contact are: Contact Mike Borg (Executive Director of USAYESS) - Russ Arnold / Anne Mauro to follow-up.

Brett Seibert discussed the NRA Sponsorship, the effort to attract recreational clay target shooters and the possibility of offering a recreational membership.

The group agreed to request the continuation of funding for previously approved, but as yet, uncompleted program initiatives.

It was suggested that we market Level II instructors in a "Meet the Instructor" or Instructor Highlight feature in CTN magazine and online.

Action Items:

- 1) Contact youth program leaders (perhaps a "Did You Know" brochure) to the leaders / coaches of scholastic programs.
- 2) Sub committee formed consisting of Adam Blair, Anne Mauro and Jason Miller to make recommendations regarding NSCA Recreational Membership.
- 3) Don Currie will reach out to Gary Burley to ensure IT integration of the instructor microsite.
- 4) Don Currie to follow-up with Sherry Kerr regarding the "Meet the Instructor" feature.

Motion to adjourn by Steve Schultz. Seconded by Adam Blair.